
 
 

Dear OHSLA Members, 

 

I am writing to thank President Don Pearson formally on behalf of both the Executive 

Committee and of OHSLA.  

My sincere apologies for inadvertently failing to extend this well-deserved formal 

acknowledgment during the recognition of officers at today’s Spring Business Meeting.  

Don has tirelessly served OHSLA in various capacities for years, and he has done an outstanding 

job as President Elect and President during these past two unprecedented years. 

 

Thank you, Don, for the many things you do to ensure OHSLA achieves its mission--not the 

least of which was bringing OHSLA into the discussions of KSU’s medical librarianship 

concentration. 

 

As a small token of appreciation for Don’s service as president, we have sent him an Amazon  

e-gift card. 

 

Thank you also to Liz Lyman for purchasing the gift card for OHSLA and for getting it out to 

Don. 

 

And again, Don, I’m very sorry for the oversight. I hope you know how much we truly 

appreciate all that you do. 

 

Ximena Chrisagis 

OHSLA President Elect/Program Chair, 2020-21 

7 May 2021 

 


